
 St Anne’s CofE VA Primary School @Hewish & @West Wick 
                       Term 4 Newsletter 23rd March 2018

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
What an amazing term we have had. It has 
gone incredibly quickly and we have managed 
to ensure that we have maximised learning 
time throughout despite the shortness of the 
term and the snow day interruptions!  I hope 
you have seen our pictures on social media 
and please check out class website pages for 
more information. 
We really are hopeful that on the 1st April we 
will officially be part of The Priory Learning 
Trust (TPLT) along with Worle, Priory and 
Castle Batch. This has been a long time 
coming and we are already seeing the 
benefits of being part of such a forward 
thinking Trust who really do put students first 
and cherish staff.  
Happy Easter to you all and I look forward to 
seeing you again on Monday 9th April. 
 
Lisa Dadds 
 

PARENTPAY 

ParentPay are updating their website - 
https://www.parentpay.com/ and making some 
changes to the FAQ and Help sections; login 
to your account to have a look and please 
make sure any outstanding debts are cleared 
as soon as possible before the start of Term 
5. 
 

ST ANNE’S KITCHEN NEW MENU 

From 1st April our catering will be by our own 
St Anne’s crew of experts: Sharon Davies – 
Catering Manager; Donna Leonard-Janes, 

Karen Herbert and Tracy Reynolds – Catering 
Assistants.  We are so pleased that we will be 
officially in our St Anne’s family.  Sharon has 
been working very hard to ensure a smooth 
transition from our current caterers.  The new 
menus are available on our website 
https://stannesprimaryschool.co.uk/parents/sc
hool-dinners/  
 

CONTACTING SCHOOL 

Many thanks to everyone who follows us on 
social media -Twitter and Facebook. It is great 
to see the likes, retweets, shares and positive 
responses. Please remember to contact St 
Anne’s and any other school in The Priory 
Learning Trust, directly by e-mail if you need 
further information or have particular issues to 
discuss with our school leaders. We pride 
ourselves on getting back to families very 
quickly. Our contact details are on TPLT 
website http://www.priorylearningtrust.org.uk/ 
and on the individual school websites 
https://stannesprimaryschool.co.uk/.   
 

MATHS 

Thank you to everybody who participated in 
our recent Governors Look at Learning day. 
Following feedback from this we have re-sent 
the maths information booklet. If you didn’t 
receive one, they are available on our website 
https://stannesprimaryschool.co.uk/curriculum/   
As with anything, if you have any questions 
you would like answered about maths, or 
indeed anything relating to learning, please 
get in touch with your child’s class teacher. 
 

FREE PIER PASS 

The Priory Learning Trust would like to offer 
all our students, a free 12 month Grand Pier 
Pass which will be valid from 31st March 
2018. If you would like to take advantage of 
this offer, please take a completed application 
form (which was emailed to everyone with 
newsletter dated 9th March) to the Pier's gift 
shop to receive the free pass.   
The benefits of the annual pass are as 
follows:- 

 Free unlimited visits 

 10% off unlimited rides wristbands 

 10% off all food & drink 

 10% off all retail outlets 

 Priority booking for selected events 

 Exclusive members discount for 
selected events 

Have fun on the Pier!  
 

WHEELBARROW WANTED! 

Does anybody have an old wheelbarrow that 
they would like to donate to our Hewish 
campus? It will be used for planting flowers in 
as part of a competition being run by a local 
horticultural society. 
 

ST ANNE’S TERM DATES 2017-18 

Term 4:  Monday 19th February 2018 to 
Friday 23rd March 2018 

Term 5:  Monday 9th April 2018 to 
Thursday 24th May 2018 

Term 6:  Tuesday 5th June 2018 to 
Friday 20th July 2018 
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school.enquiries@stannesprimaryschool.co.uk                     Once a week, take a peek                  @StAnnesWSM               www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofstanneps 

 

INSET DATES 2017/2018 

Friday 25th May 2018 INSET Day 3 
Mon 4th June 2018 INSET Day 4 
Mon 23rd July 2018 INSET Day 5 

 

DIARY DATES 

Monday 14th May – Y2@H Family Worship 
(Peace) 2.30pm 
Monday 21st May – Y2@WW Family Worship 
(Peace) 2.15pm 
Wednesday 23rd May – Sports Day @West 
Wick 
Thursday 24th May – Sports Day @Hewish 
Monday 9th July – Y1@H Family Worship 
(Wisdom) 2.30pm 
Monday 16th July – Y1@WW Family Worship 
(Wisdom) 2.15pm 
 

CONTACT DETAILS 

Please make sure that you notify us of any 
change of contact details throughout the 
school year. It is important that we have up to 
date telephone numbers in case of 
emergencies. 
 

TOUGH MUDDER 

Seb & Nicola Blackshaw are organising a 
team to take part in the 5kTough Mudder 
event in Bristol on May 18th at 6pm. They 
hope to raise funds for our school and would 
love others to join them. If you are up for the 
challenge or would like more information 
please contact Seb 
seb.blackshaw@stannesprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

PTFA EVENTS 

You can view PTFA events and fundraising 
information on our website following this link  

https://stannesprimaryschool.co.uk/community
/pta/ 
 

HEAD LICE PRODUCTS RISK 

Parents, caregivers and people with head lice 
are being reminded to always read product 
instructions before applying head lice 
removal products. Some of these products 
have the potential to ignite when in the 
presence of an open flame – such as when 
lighting cigarettes. 
Speak with a pharmacist to discuss the 
advantages and disadvantages of each 
treatment option. Alternatively see NHS 
Choices page on Head lice and nits and 
the Head lice Clinical Knowledge 
Summary from NICE for more information on 
options for eradication. 
 

NURSERY OPEN MORNINGS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NURSERY OPEN DAY 
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